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Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 5:29 PM 2017 JAN'30 PH 1:55 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> ' 

From: smcardona07. [mailto:smcardona07@gmail.com 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contac 
Subject: Case 16-02 53-GA-BTX 

PUCO 
To Whom It May Concern, 

After attending the information meeting on January 26th at the Duke Energy Open House 
regarding the Duke Pipeline, I strongly oppose the installation of the Duke Pipeline through 
Cincirmati. The information presented in the meeting did nothing to calm my fears of the 
Pipeline being installed regarding the safety and efficacy of this pipeline compared to existing 
infrastructures. 

Although I understand that the current pipelines are in need of being replaced, the current 
proposals of Duke Energy cut through neighborhoods I frequent on a daily basis with my 
children and my husband v̂ ôrks. 

Please consider withdrawing the application. 

Thank you, 
Sharon Cardona 
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